
 

    
   

 

Ref: SKI/633.DLY 

14th September 2022 

Dear Families 

Law Focused Careers Event for Students 

Are you interested in pursuing a career in the legal world? 
 
On Thursday 22nd of September from 5:00pm - 6:00pm Young Professionals are hosting their first law focused 
careers event of this new academic year.  They are kicking off with a strong start as they are being joined by law 
experts Clifford Chance as they take us through the ins and outs of one of the world’s most prominent legal firms. 
 
They will also be running an in-person work experience event at their London headquarters in Canary Wharf 
during the October half term for a number of students.  Details will be shared about this during the virtual event 
next week so make sure to join them to be in with a chance of securing yourself a spot at that. 
 
Clifford Chance are one of if not the most prestigious law firms in the country and operate on an international 
scale with more than 3,000 lawyers working across 34 offices in 23 different countries.  Many of the world's 
leading organisations look to Clifford Chance not just for legal expertise but for advice on business-critical issues. 
 
If you would like to join us for this online event and hear from some one of the world’s top legal professionals sign 
up using the following link:  https://www.clifford-chance-insight.com. 
 
Do not forget to add this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part 
m.mylrea@stowhigh.com. 

 

Kind regards 
 

M Mylrea 

 
Melenie Mylrea 
Futures Co-ordinator 
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